

From: Rita Richards [ritarichards@faithbiblechurch.us]
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2008 10:32 AM
To: Rita Richards
Subject: Weather Policy

Dear FBC Family,

With the recent onslaught of wintry weather, we decided it might be wise to figure out a better way to make decisions and communicate those decisions to you when the weather gets interesting around here.

Please save this information in a safe place because when this comes up five years from now it might be hard to remember all of the details!!! :-)

We hope this is a help to you and your family.

The Elders of FBC

Weather Policy for Cancellation of Services

Our preference is to wait as long as possible to see what the actual situation is rather than rely upon the first reports of the news stations that might present the "worst-case scenario" in order that everyone will be prepared.

We plan on making decisions for our FBC gatherings by the following times and email you, as well as hopefully in the near future, post this information on our church website.

Sunday School - Decide by Sat, 8pm

Sunday Morning Corporate Church Service - Decide by Sun, 8am All other services - Decide a minimum of 2 hours before the scheduled beginning time.

Since where we live covers a large area now, please use your discretion about your own local conditions as to whether it is best for your family to come or not come. Just because conditions are fine at FBC, we know that they might not be safe where you are!